
 

LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting held in the Council Chamber, Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby-in-Ashfield, 
 

on Tuesday, 15th June, 2021 at 11.00 am 
 
 

Present:  
 

Councillor Warren Nuttall in the Chair; 

 Councillors Jim Blagden, Melanie Darrington, 
Dale Grounds, Arnie Hankin, Trevor Locke, 
Lauren Mitchell and Caroline Wilkinson. 
 

Apology for Absence: Councillor Jamie Bell. 
 

Officers Present: Julian Alison, Lynn Cain, Louise Ellis and 
Christine Sarris. 
 

In Attendance: Councillor John Wilmott. 

 
 
 
 

L.1 Declarations of Disclosable Pecuniary or Personal Interests 
and Non-Registrable Interests 
 

 No declarations of interest were made. 
 

 
L.2 Minutes 

 
 RESOLVED 

that the minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 27 January 2021, be 
received and approved as a correct record. 
 

 
L.3 Proposed Revisions to Taxi Licensing Fees and Charges 

 
 Following a review of the fees and charges relating to the Taxi Licensing 

function, Members were requested to consider the proposals to revise some of 
the current fees and charges and approve a 28 day public consultation 
exercise to seek the views of current licence holders (drivers, vehicles and 
operators).  
 
RESOLVED that 
a) the proposed fees and charges in relation to the Taxi Licensing function, as 

appended to the report, be approved; 
 
b) the Licensing Manager be requested to carry out a public consultation for a 

period of 28 days seeking the views of current licence holders (drivers, 
vehicles and operators); 

 
 



 

c) on conclusion of (b) above, should any valid representations be received 
during the consultation period, the matter be brought back to the Licensing 
Committee to enable Members to consider the responses as required. 
 

 
 
 
 
The meeting closed at 11.18 am  
 

 
 
Chairman. 

 


